SEPTEMBER 2025

WELCOME BACK!

We at Fort Vannoy Elementary
School would like to welcome
everyone back with open arms.
We are so excited to start a new
year! We love to see the
returning students and their
families. We look forward to
meeting all of the new students
and new parents. Fun times
ahead!

i NATIONAL

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Sept 11

Patriot Day/Spirit Day
{Wear something Patriotic)

PTO Mtg 5:30-Cafeteria
School Board Mtg
(District Office)

Open House 5:30-6:30pm
School Pictures

Sept 1l
Sept17




